
DETAILS, ATTITUDE TOWARDS 
     Synonyms:  careful/careless, meticulous/haphazard, precise, 
     scrupulous 

Strong attention to details indicates that the applicant will 
follow through on what he starts, calling back on prospects until 
he is satisfied that he has done all he can to sell them.  He also 
has the self-discipline to prepare reports on time and in detail. 

No detail is too small for her to pay attention to and she may go 
back to recheck her work in order to make sure she hasn't missed 
anything. 

His careful approach to his work suggests someone who can handle 
responsibilities that include strong attention to details.  He is 
able to concentrate for long periods of time on the work at hand, 
focusing closely on each point.   

Your ability to take the direct approach enhances your efficiency.  
Small details may present a problem at times, as you consider them 
unpleasant and tend to procrastinate over them. 

She works fast, but does not ignore the details. 

Your lack of attention to details symbolizes a certain 
impracticality, lack of mastery of daily life's myriad and 
essential requirements and obligations.   

You are far too impatient with the small things of which the great 
are composed.  Because of your brilliance, you pass on too quickly 
to the next thing, being easily bored by the nitty gritty details.  
But those nitty gritty details, as the exact number of pennies in 
each check I write, can make me or break me. 

Her ability to handle technical work is impaired to some degree by 
the careless handling of details. 

He conveniently overlooks details. 

He has a passion for detail that surprises others. 

He is considered a systematic, precise thinker who follows 
procedure to the letter. 



Dedicated to detail, he may not recognize when a task is complete.  

Details are a nuisance that he brushes aside. 

He leaps to conclusions before considering all the facts.  Seeing 
the larger picture, he loses interest in the details. 

You put your full attention on each project in which you are 
involved, without being tempted to go off the beaten track.   

You have a good sense of organization, an excellent memory, and an 
ability to handle details. 

You are someone who will want others to get to the point and stick 
to the essentials.  Good at devising shortcuts and labor-saving 
methods and devices, details are not so important to you. 

You can delegate to others, which is helpful because you lack 
attention to details. 

More concerned with the overall view of things, rather than what 
seem to be trivial matters, he may neglect to care for some of the 
important details as well. 

This writer has a tendency to worry about useless and unnecessary 
details that are not relevant to the task at hand. 

Overly concerned with details, this writer may waste too much time 
on them, often nit-picking and losing focus on the overall 
situation. 

She likes to generalize, hates the bother of detail, can rapidly 
become bored with meticulous analysis. 

An inconsistent approach to detail can be detrimental to this 
applicant's overall performance. 

This individual's strong over-control could produce a rigid 
adherence to small details and obstruct a clear perspective. 



This writer shows signs of inner disorganization, which hinders a 
clear focus on the problems at hand. 


